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TO:  Joint Steering Committee for Revision of AACR 
 
FROM: Sally Strutt, British Library representative 
 
SUBJECT: A0 rules for what is being described, number of records, basis of 

description, sources; changes to A1.0 and A1.1B 
 
Related documents: 5JSC/AACR3/I/Editor follow-up/1 

5JSC/AACR3/I/Editor follow-up/1/LC response 
5JSC/AACR3/I/Editor follow-up/1/BL response 

 
 
 
The British Library comments on 5JSC/LC/1/Rev are given with our comments on 
5JSC/AACR3/I/Editor follow-up/1/LC response in our response to the Editor follow-up. 


